
*Recommendations – Legislative, Policy Changes, Strategies, Plans, Research etc.* 

JJPOC Workflow 
 

 

Subgroup

• Assigned task(s) by 
Work Group

• Outreach to field 
experts

• Collects and reviews 
data

• Identifies strategies 
and solutions

• Presents information 
and recommendations 
to Work Group

Workgroup

•Identifies tasks and 
assigns to a subgroup

•Provides oversight of 
tasks

•Vetts subgroup 
recommendations

•Consensus on a 
recommendation will 

•Members who are in 
disagreement with the 
majority can write a 
dissenting opinion

•Both the majority opinion 
and dissenting opinions 
will be presented to 
JJPOC by the work group 
co-chairs 

Executive 
Committee

• Provides oversight of 
workgroups/tasks

• Work group co-chairs 
will inform Executive 
Committee of 
proposed 
recommendations and 
dissenting opinions

• Executive Committee 
members can provide 
further dissenting 
opinions and feedback 
regarding work group 
recommendations

JJPOC

• Identifies strategic 
goals

• Directs work groups

• Votes on proposed 
recommendations, 
giving consideration to 
the work group 
consensus and the 
dissenting opinions

• Provides oversight of 
implemenation of 
recommendations


